
PALAU PUBLIC UTILITIES CORPORATION 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

RFP PUCE21-011 Supply of lSKV Vacuum Circuit Breaker for Airai Substation 

The Palau Public Utilities Corporation (PPUC) requests competitive proposals from 

qualified contractors / suppliers to supply PPUC System Control Division (SCD) with Vacuum 
Circuit Breakers. 

Sealed proposals will be accepted starting July 9, 2021 and no later than August 9, 2021 

at 4 :00pm - Palau time. Sealed proposals wi ll be accepted at the PPUC Main Office 2nd Floor, 
Oldia is Building, Medalaii, Koror, Republic of Palau 96940. Interested contractors / suppl iers may 

contact Mr. Sofronio B. Mahar for fu rther details regarding proposal requirements or any other 
inquiries at the contact det ails below: 

Address: 

Telephone: 
Fax: 

E-mail : 

P.O. Box 1372 

Koror, Palau 96940 
(680) 488-5320/3877 
(680) 488-4499 

ponz@ppuc.com 

A copy of the RFP document is available in the PPUCwebsite:(http ://wwwppuc.com/posts/rfp-;1) 

Proposals must be submitted in a sealed envelope bearing the name and address of 

offerer, and identified with the proper Request for Proposal number (in big fonts) . Proposals 
must be received by the contact person at the PPUC Administration Office no later than 4:00pm 
Palau time, on the closing date. 

PPUC reserves the right to extend the closing date. PPUC also reserves the right to cancel or 
modify this notice and the RFP in any manner. 

POWER / WATER AN D WASTEWATER OPERA TIO:>. 
P.O. Box 1372 Oldiais Building, Koror, Republic of Palau 96940 

Office Tel: (680) 488-3870/3872/3877/2445 • 0ffice Fax: (680) 488-4499/0800 


